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Thank you for your prayerful support for the staff and students of the College throughout 

this past year. Term recommences on 23rd January 2012. Please 
pray for students as they sit examinations and complete essays. 
 

CAROL SERVICE 

A wonderful evening was held at the beginning of December to 
celebrate the Christmas season and to provide an opportunity for 
staff, students, family, friends and supporters of the College to 
meet.  A sizeable congregation met in Moira Baptist Church to 

take part in a special programme of carols, 
readings and musical 
items from College 
students. Peter 
Lawther, the student 
chairman, brought the 
evening to a close with 
a very fitting message 
which reminded us of 

the significance of the Incarnation. An offering taken on the evening has 
enabled the purchase of four new whiteboards for the College classrooms.  


